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1. Bill Number:   HB854 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed 

 Second House  In Committee  Substitute  Enrolled 

 

2. Patron: Jones, S.C. 

 

3.  Committee: General Laws     

 

4. Title Architects, Prof. Eng., Land Surveyors, Cert. Int. Designers & Landscape Arch., 

Board for; license 

 

5. Summary/Purpose:  The bill provides that a contractor licensed by the Board for 

Contractors is not required to get an architect's or engineer's license to bid on or negotiate design-

build contracts or perform services, other than architectural, engineering or land surveying 

services under a design-build contract. The bill provides, however, that the architectural, 

engineering or land surveying services offered or rendered in connection with such contracts 

shall only be rendered by a licensed architect, professional engineer or land surveyor. 

 

6. Fiscal impact:  The bill has no fiscal impact. 

  

7. Budget amendment necessary:  No.    

  

8. Fiscal implications:  None.    

  

9. Specific agency or political subdivisions affected:  Department of Occupational and 

Professional Regulation, Board for Architects, Professional Engineers, Land Surveyors, 

Certified Interior Designers, and Landscape Architects.    

  

10. Technical amendment necessary: No.   

  

11. Other comments:  None.   
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cc:  Secretary of Commerce and Trade 


